No.F.NUEPA/Admn/RO/Circular/030/2017
National University of Educational Planning and Administration
17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi-110016

November 30, 2017
NOTIFICATION

Subject: Use of the word ‘University’ by Institutions Deemed to be Universities —
Directions issued by Hon’ble Supreme Court

The University Grants Commission vide its communications No.F.5-1/2017
(CPP-I/DU) dated 10" November, 2017 and 29" November, 2017 on the captioned
subject has directed to change the name of the University as per orders of the Hon’ble

Supreme Court of India.

This matter was discussed in the meeting of Heads of Departments and
Professors of the University called by the Vice-Chancellor on 30/11/2017 and also in
the meeting of the Finance Committee held on 30/11/2017.

Based on the discussions as above, it has been decided to change the name of
the University from National University of Educational Planning and
Administration (NUEPA) to National Institute of Educational Planning and
Administration (NIEPA) [Deemed to be University| with immediate effect.

Necessary changes in this regard have already been made on the University

website and changes in other records shall be made in due course.

This is issued with the approval of competent authority.

1. Joint Secretary (P&ICC), Department of Higher Education, Govt. of India,
Ministry of Human Resource Development, Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi

2. All Faculty Member, Officers, Staff and Students of NUEPA, New Delhi



